
 

 

Location of the Ironstone Mining Information Board 
 
The “aerial” view here shows 4 feasible locations, all of which are readily viewable by a substantial 
portion of villagers and visitors alike. The presentation would draw attention to the localities of earlier 
mining activity, namely: Wellspring and Ladyfield and also any nearby new housing that we all know is 
on the horizon. 
 

 
 
I have always maintained that a site near the mill is a barmy one and now wish to stress that any haste in 
installing the board would possibly miss an excellent site in relation to arrangements for new 
development. 
Even so, the most westerly site is the basis for the picture below that gives an impression of how the 
display would sit in relation to the hedge that bounds the broad grass edging and the path there. 

 
The Heritage Society have a wealth of relevant 
photographs to use which would ensure a 
fascinating display. The “Hill Railway” is a topic 
for the site near the mill, as I have stressed before, 
and we really should avoid mixing the stories. 
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